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Mary Matha arts & science college

After the unprecedented floods and disruption of academic

activities, the college reopened in the last week of August 2018.

Despite the busy academic schedule, it was also necessary to carry

on with the relief  and rehabilitation work. As directed by the

Government, a collection drive was held to raise fund for the Chief

Minister's Distress Relief  Fund. In addition, all our resources were

diverted to the Flood Relief and Rehabilitation work started already

by our NCC Cadets, NSS Volunteers and the AICUF Unit.

The Commanding Officer of  the NCC, Colonel Eldy P Elias,

visited the college to encourage and support the activities of the

NCC cadets. He conducted a class on Disaster Management on

the occasion. The College Union Election was conducted in the first

week of  September 2018. In the Kannur University Intercollegiate

Table Tennis competitions, our Women's Team became the champions

and the Men's Team became the Runners-up.
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